
Dear Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) Families: 

Earlier today, you received information regarding your child’s attendance via virtual learning, 

which needs to be clarified. 

We understand there were situations where students were online with their classes on 

Monday – accessing Canvas the way they have done in the past – but were not counted for 

attendance. 

For your child’s daily attendance to be counted, he or she must now access Canvas 

by first signing in through Single Sign-On. Single Sign-On brings your child to the Clever 

portal, which allows him or her to access Canvas. If your student does not use Single-Sign-

On, his or her attendance is not recorded. Single Sign-on can be accessed 

at sso.browardschools.com 

BCPS wants to ensure your child is engaged in learning and able to access all the educational 

resources available. The District is monitoring engagement through Single Sign-On to help 

identify which students are in need of assistance with virtual learning. Additionally, if your 

child needs a computer device or internet access, contact your child’s school. 

Students currently enrolled at Broward Virtual School, will continue to be contacted by their 

teachers as usual, if their participation is not meeting expectations. Also, VPK and PK 

students will not be contacted through the Attendance Office during the school closures 

associated with COVID-19. 

For more information 

visit browardschools.com/coronavirus and browardschools.com/attendance.  
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